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We made it through the first
week of school. It was very hot
and we are looking forward to
a break in the weather. We got
to meet our pre-K buddy class.
They all had fun playing on the

playground. We will get to play with them once every week or
two. Buddies is a SMS tradition that is so good for all of the kids.

5th-8th grade will be traveling to Turkey Run this coming
Wednesday, August 30. Please be at the school at 7:30 a.m. We will
be leaving promptly at 7:45am. Students need to bring an extra
set of clothes, a sack lunch, and money for a quick stop for
supper on the way home. We plan to be back to the school
around 6pm for pick up. We will be in touch.

Don’t forget that Friday is a noon dismissal.

Next Week in Class
Math- Review Material; Begin Chapter 1
Social Studies- Map Skills & Geography Review
English - Short Stories
Science - finish measurement and science tools
Religion - Mary and Mother Teresa

Calendar of Events
August 30- Kayak field trip to Turkey Run
September 1-SIP day- 12:00 Dismissal
September 4- Labor Day- No School
Sept 13-1st Qtr Midterm
Sept 14- Picture Day, Free Dress
Sept 16 - Rockets Foundation Golf Scramble

Tee-Off at noon


